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HYGIENE COMMITTEE .

Extracts from the minutes of Academic Board.

Dec. 2nd, 1913.

Hygiene Course. Recommendations from the Hygiene Committee, passed
at a meeting on Oct. 16th were submitted .

The Principal explained that the two-year course planned last
session had been found impossible to work, since it depended to some
extent cn the recognition by the University of Physiology as an
Intermediate subject . As this was still deferred, the Hygiene
Committee had re-cast the scheme, which they submitted in its new
form together with certain new recommendations as to

a) the award of diplomas .

b) Recognition as part of the course of the practical work
carried on by the students under the guidance of the Westminster
Health Society.

c) Eprreaching the Sanitary Inspector's Board (whose certifi-
cate is at present the only one recognised for public Inspectors
in London and the Provinces) to endeavour to get them to alter
the date of one of their examinations in London from April to
the end of June. (The other examination is held in January.

d)  Approaching the Board of REducatlion and the Local Govern-
ment Board to recognise the College diploma as one qualifying
for a Sanitary Inspectorship in Great Britain.

The Board resolved to submit the reormmendations to the Council.



